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Dear Parents, 

I can’t believe it is the last week of term already! We have a busy week ahead of us, so here 
are the details. Don’t forget egg decorating on Wednesday. For those parents new to our 
school, the children each bring in a hard-boiled egg from home and then they decorate it in 
school. We can provide paper, card, pens, scissors etc. If your child needs anything which 
school cannot provide, then send that along with your child. Please do not do any prep at 
home at all, apart from boiling the egg! 

What’s on this week and next: 

Mon 19th Mar Mrs Christison at Fairtrade Conference to celebrate our Global Award 

Tues 20th Mar All children to take part in football coaching. Please remember PE kits. No 
football boots please, just trainers. 
3.30pm-5.30pm KS1 Parents’ Evenings 

Weds 21st Mar

 

Bishop of Selby visiting school am  
RNLI Water Safety assembly pm 
Easter Egg decorating competition. Bring in a hard-boiled egg and 
anything your child needs to decorate it.  
Y3/4 Parents’ Evenings 3.30-5.30pm  

Thurs 22nd Mar Worship Team and Rev Kirkman leading Collective Worship on theme of Easter 
in church 
Y5/6 Parents’ Evenings 1.30pm – 3pm 
Whole school Parents’ Evenings 5-7pm  

Fri 23rd Mar Break up for Easter 

Sat 24th Mar Friends of Naburn Easter Fun Day 

 

Mon 9th Apr Training Day 

Tues 10th April School starts back 

Fridays  Please ensure your child has their PE kit with them as we will all be 
participating in Golden Mile walking and running at lunchtime every Friday 
throughout the term (weather permitting!) 

Celebrations 

On Friday, the certificates went to: 

 Everyone in Y1 for writing super poems on the theme of Easter 
 Will B in Y2 for creating an informative Powerpoint all about his chicks  
 Jess in Y4 for her fantastic participation in Pedestrian Training 
 Christopher in Y6 for displaying lovely manners and thoughtful behaviour on the 

Whitby trip 

 19 children were awarded bronze Mathletics certificates and 4 gained silver. 
 

Laurence was awarded ‘Man of the Match’ at his football match and wanted to show it to 
the school. Jon Jon collected it for him as he was at tennis! Well done, Laurence. 
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Friends of Naburn 

 I am delighted to tell you that the Quiz raised an amazing £665. Wow! 

 Saturday 24th March Easter Eggstravaganza 1pm -3.30pm. There will be food, an 

Easter bonnet parade, forest activities and lots of fun. There will be prizes for the best 

Easter bonnets, so please encourage your child to get creating one, ready to proudly 

wear on Saturday! Tickets are £5 and are available from the school office. 

 Saturday 30th June Save the Date for a fun filled family day. Details to follow. 

40 Acts 
The children are enjoying reading each act on the board in the hall and are keen to rise to the 
challenge each day. Challenges coming up this week are: 

 Ask if you can help at school 

 Play with a child from another year group 

 Thank the adults who help you 

Sport Relief 
This year, the children in School Council are raising awareness of the charities we already 
support. They are also organising the whole school participation in ‘Tom Daly’s Daily 
Challenge’. 
 
Parking 
Local residents have expressed concern about parking around school. Please be considerate 
and be safe when you park, remembering not to obstruct driveways and not to park on or 
close to junctions. 
 
Parents’ Evenings 
I hope to welcome all of you into school this week to meet your child’s teacher and to find out 
how they are progressing. Remember that I am also available to chat to if you have any 
concerns. 
 
Well Done! 
Finally I would like to say a huge WELL DONE to our Y5/6 children who visited Whitby last 
week on their residential. So many members of the public and staff at various places we 
visited commented on how well behaved they were and how polite and enthusiastic. The 
children were a delight to be away with and it was a pleasure to see them so engrossed in all 
that we did.  I hear that Y3/4 were equally amazing when out and about last Friday at the 
Yorkshire Museum and David Lloyd, so well done to the children in that class too. 
 
I wish you all a Happy Easter and will see the children back in school on Tuesday 10th April, 
when let’s hope the weather is a little warmer! 
 
Many thanks,  
Mrs Christison  
 
  


